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KERR (iavia

From:

Sent: 10 October 2011 19:17

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)
Subject: RE: White Horse, Pillory St, Nantwich

Hello Carole

I'm submitting to you my formal objection to the White Horse'’s current licensing application. I'm a property
owner in Love Lane, Nantwich. | own nos. 6 and 8, both of which | let. The reasons for my objection are:

s My tenants have recently complained to me of loud music late at night coming from the White Horse,
and of noise made by leavers from the pub. This is causing a nuisance to them, which would be
exacerbated if the application were to succeed.

m The current level of noise is already a problem to my tenants, especially late into the night. If the
application were to succeed, the music that is disrupting my tenants could be played an extra 1.5 hours
later per night.

= The extension of the hours of sale of alcohol at the White Horse would in turn result in leavers making
a disruptive noise at an even later hour.

[ look forward to hearing from you shortly.



